UNIVERSITY OF MUMBAI
No. UG/04 of 2015-2016

CIRCULAR:-

A reference is invited to the Regulation No. 8798 relating to the Masters in
Computer Application yide this office Circular No.UG/59 of 2014-15, dated 1*
April, 2015 and the Directors/Heads of the recognized Institutions concerned, the
Principals of affiliated Colleges conducting M.C.A. course and ~ the
Professor-cum- Director, Institute of Distance and Open Learning are hereby
informed that the recommendation made by the Faculty of Technology at its
meeting held on 23" February, 2015 has been accepted by the Academic Council
at its meeting held on 26" February, 2015 yide item No. 4.69 and that in
accordance therewith, from the Academic Year 2015-16 onwards, lateral entry
(i.e. Direct Second Year) admissions be not given to the Masters in Computer
Application (MCA) course under Faculty of Technology. Further resolved that
the Lateral entry admissions made directly to the second year of MCA for the
Academic Year 2013-14, 2014-15 as per the guidelines of AICTE and DTE be
approved and regularized, which is available on the University’s web site
(www.mu.ac.in).
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6" May, 2015

To,
| The Directors/Heads of the recognized Institutions concerned, the Principals

of affiliated Colleges conducting M.C.A. course and the Professor-slm— Director,
Institute of Distance and Open Learning. '

A.C/4.69/26/02/2015
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No. UG/4 -A of 2015-16 MUMBAI-400 032 6" May, 2015
Copy forwarded with compliments for information to:-

1) The Dean, Faculty of Technology, :

2) The Chairperson, Ad-hoc Board of Studies in Master of Computer Applications,
3) The Director, Board of College and University Development,

4) The Professor-cum- Director, Institute of Distance and Open Learning (IDOL),

5) The Controller of Examinations,

6) The Co-Ordinator, University Computerization Centre.

LAl
Offg. Deputy Registrar
Under Graduate Studies
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